
Dear Senator Brennan, 
 
I have worked with many groups from churches to schools that would like to put together community 
solar projects.  The paper work is quite daunting and this has stopped many efforts.  I am glad to see 
that efforts are being made to simplify and improve the process.   
 
Please let me know how this legislation is proceeding.  If there are any technical issues that arise, let me 
know if I can help. 
 
I think it is great that the state is finally helping community members work together to establish solar 
energy projects. 
 
Respectfully yours, 
 
Frank Vignola 
 
Frank Vignola 
Solar Energy Center 
Department of Physics 
1274-University of Oregon 
Eugene, Oregon  97403-1274 
Phone: 541 346 4745 

 


